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MEDIA RELEASE 
31 March 2021 

 
Mayor Vic A. Bodnar Resignation 

 
Hastings Highlands, ON – The Municipality of Hastings Highlands would like to inform 
members of the community that Mayor Vic A. Bodnar has resigned from his position as 
of April 2, 2021. 

Deputy Mayor Tracy Hagar will serve as the Acting Mayor of Hastings Highlands. 

“I am proud of what Council and Staff have accomplished these last two years and I’m 
looking forward to starting a new chapter where I can spend more time with my wife and 
family,” said Vic A. Bodnar.   

Vic has served as Mayor of Hastings Highlands since December 2018. His commitment 
and dedication to the role is appreciated. It is not a small thing to step up and represent 
your community in this capacity, and the Municipality thanks Vic for his years of service. 

Council will declare the office vacant as per Section 262 (1) of the Municipal Act, 2001 
at its next meeting on April 21, 2021. Council will then review its Council Vacancy Policy 
to update and confirm the process to fill vacant seat(s). 

 
 
- Suzanne Huschilt, Municipal Clerk of Hastings Highlands 
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